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Dear parents, carers and staff,  
 
Suspected mould was found in the library study space (Building K) at Bass High School on 
Monday 18 November 2024.  
 
As a precaution, the space was closed the same day and alternative areas of the library will be 
used by students until an environmental clean takes place. 
 
This work, which takes place outside of school hours, will begin on Saturday 23 November and 
is expected to be complete by Sunday 8 December.  
 
Access to the study space will remain restricted until the area is fully remediated and a 
clearance certificate has been issued to indicate the area can be reopened for use.  

NSW Health advises that mould is present virtually everywhere, both indoors 
and outdoors, and is part of a group of very common organisms called fungi 
that also include mushrooms and yeast. 

 

Further information can be found on the NSW Health Mould Factsheet.   

Appropriate safety measures will be in place while remediation takes place.   

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  
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